
Living Waters Lynton URC

We are committed to following legislation and government and denominational guidelines
in the safeguarding of children and adults in need of protection, including safer
recruitment of workers.

We work to a formal safeguarding policy and it can be seen on request from:

Rick Kilworth, Church Safeguarding Co-ordinator
01598 752399/07966 983953
Rickkilworth10@gmail.com

If you have any concerns about the safety or welfare of a child or an adult in need of
protection you can speak to our Church Safeguarding Co-ordinator or our Synod
Safeguarding Officer:

Claire Partridge, Synod Safeguarding Officer
01823 275470/07875 454064
safeguardingofficer@urcsouthwest.org.uk

Those named above have been appointed and commissioned by the Leadership Team in
this place of worship to respond to any safeguarding concerns.

Signed:

Dated: 9th April 2024
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